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ISOLATION OF SUSPECT COVID-19 CASE

The  Ministry  of  Health,  Wellness  and  the  Environment  wishes  to  inform  the
general public that one of the isolation transport chambers was utilized earlier
today  to  safely  transfer  a  patient  from  a  private  health  care  facility  to  the
Kingstown District Flu Clinic for further assessment and management. While the
patient does not meet all of the criteria of the case defnition a COVID-19 suspect
case, out of an abundance of caution, further investigations are being carried out
including the specifc COVID-19 test.

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment will continue to  provide
the public with additional information as it becomes available.

The  Ministry  of  Health,  Wellness  and  the  Environment  thanks  the  Vincentian
public for their continued support and cooperation
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